
Share your Luther Heights story!

We'd love to hear how you're connected
to LHBC or a fun memory you have from
camp. Give this sheet to your pastor or to
Kelly Preboski at a church visit, or email

director@lutherheights.org.



Thanks for being part of celebrating 70
years of Luther Heights Bible Camp!

How did you first connect with Luther Heights? When was that? Do you
remember your first visit to camp?

Do you have any favorite memories to share? Are there any fun or sentimental
or funny moments that stand out?

Name:
Church:



What kept you coming back to camp, or why are you still connected now?

What do you think is the importance of Luther Heights? What's a dream you
have for Luther Heights in the next 70 years?

Grounded in God's Goodness, Leaning into God's Light


